
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

CAREERS IN SCHOOL 
 

What is going on in the different year 
groups? 
 
Year 8 – to complete one of the ‘MOOCs’ 
on the ‘Get Connected’ section of this 
newsletter. 
 
Year 9 – to complete the Curriculum Vitae 
(CV) workshop task that has been set for 
you on ‘Show My Homework’. This is fully 
narrated to allow you to move through the 
support to help you write a CV at your own 
pace. These CV’s can be emailed to Mr 
Vallance for checking.  
 
Year 10 – please see the recent survey text 
we sent to you. On this is a link on which 
you can request a call/email from one of 
our Careers Inc careers advisors. Any 
questions you have or more information 
you would like then please ask. 
 
Year 12 – please see the recent email sent 
to you by one of the Careers Inc advisors 
Mrs Raffle. Please respond to this if you 
want any further information or support. 
Furthermore, Mrs Pass and Dr Lord have 
also sent you some other opportunities in 
emails. 

 


